
  
WAVERLEY INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

ABN 80 005 803 369 

“Empowering People with Disabilities through High Quality Employment” 

  

 

 

 

 

         370 Ferntree Gully Road 

         Notting Hill  

         VIC  
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         6 August 2020 

 

To Centrelink  

 

Subject:  Top up payments  

 

Please note that Waverley Industries Ltd registered and became eligible for Job Keeper late in July 2020 

and as such we were required to make a top up payment in relation to the following pay periods: 

Week ending:   8 July 2020, 15 July 2020 & 22 July 2020 

The top up payment received by our employees on the 5 August 2020 is a calculation to increase their 

weekly pay to the Job Keeper amount of $750 per week (gross).  

The payroll scheduled for Thursday 6 August 2020 will include this week $750 wage and top up for last 

week (week ending 29 July 2020).  Here after all weekly payrolls will $750, until the Job Keeper is revised 

or withdrawn.  

Should you have any further queries please contact Vanessa Steele on 0423783672. 

Kind regards 

Vanessa Steele  

Vanessa Steele – Group Finance and Corporate Services Manager  


